
Opportunities for Teachers and Schools 

 

 
Opportunities for teacher and school-based grants are ever changing.  Teachers 
may use the following link(s) to assist them in locating funding sources that may 
be suitable for funding their projects.   

http://www.grantsalert.com 

  

Please note that many grants require the applicant to be a 501(c)3 
organization.  The School Board of Alachua County does not qualify to apply 
under these conditions.  The District is a tax exempt organization and may, in 
some cases, apply as a non-profit, but the district does not qualify for grants 
offered only to 501(c)3 foundations. 

  

The Alachua County Public Schools Foundation is a 501(c)3 organization and, 
depending on the conditions of the grant, might be willing to work with you and/or 
your schools.  You can reach them at 955-7003. 

  

If you have any questions, need someone to look over the grant opportunity, or 
need someone to help edit your narrative, you may contact Project Development 
at 955-7605. 

  

Please note that district policy requires that grants are reviewed by the Project 
Development Department.  Any grant submitted on behalf of a school or school 
program that exceeds $1,000 in value should be sent through Project 
Development.  Grants applications that exceed $5,000 must be Board 

approved.   

  

 

http://www.grantsalert.com/

